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December 7, 1949

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpins

The New Mexico SCHOOL REVISIT is inaugurating a book section
in the January, 1950 issue. We plan to review, as well as educational 
material, books of general interest to our teacher subscribers.

We are using your new book “The Rio Grande“ as our lead review
and hope that perhaps you will have a picture frcm the book whioh 
we may use as the January oovsr picture.

Our subscribers number some 6000 at present • 100% enrollment
of the Association’s Active membership, plus advertisers, agencies 
and others in the Association associate membership. They would 
certainly appreciate a cover of an artistic nature (for a change), 
and we think it would be a particularly effective way to introduce 
the new book department.

Unfortunately we have an immediate deadline to meet.,.the 12th of
December. If you do have something we can use I would appreciate
your calling at your earliest possible convenience. The
Association number is 220.

Under separate cover I am sending a copy of the November issue of 
the RBVISW showing the space alloted for the cover picture.

Thanking you in advance,! am
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SCHOOL REVIEW

■ Cordially yours

Minnio Gilliland 
Assistant Book Bditor


